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Get ready to soar to new heights, blast through barriers, and uncover the super strengths 
within each of us! We’ll be exploring the high-flying heroes of comic books to the everyday 

heroes around us, as we embark on our exciting new topic… 

 

 

  

During the Autumn term, we will be… 

• Making comic strips based on superhero adventure stories. 

• Creating stop motion animations to accompany our comic strips. 

• Using our super senses to identify different materials. 

• Making our own super smoothies and writing instructions. 

• Exploring magnetic and non-magnetic materials in science.  

• Creating our own superhero masks and logos.  

• Exploring how we can be ‘super’ and help our community and wider world. 

• Discussing real-life superheroes and exploring the ‘superheroes’ Remembrance Day.  

• Creating bar graphs of our favourite superheroes using ICT.  

• Focusing on gymnastics during PE, exploring different moves and skills.  

• Taking part in Global Entrepreneurial Week, making class products to sell.  

• A focus on number, counting, addisiton and subtraction, shape and data handling in 
maths. 

• Engaging in coding using beebots.  

• Singing, dancing and performing during our school Christmas Concert. 

• Reading a range of different books and stories about superheroes and real-life heroes.  

 

 

 

 



Further Information 

Reading Books 

• Reading books and/or read, write, inc flash cards will be sent home with your child. Reading 
books, reading records and flash cards can be brought to school on allocated days (this 
information will be sent home shortly). Reading and practising sounds with your child every 
day (even just for 10 minutes) will have a great impact on progress.  

 

PE 

• PE will take place every Wednesday (starting Wednesday 11th September). Pupils are asked to 
arrive to school wearing their PE clothes (t-shirt, joggers, trainers, etc). There will not be an 
opportunity to change in school.  
 

Snack Time 

• The cost of daily snack is £1 per week. This can be paid weekly or termly (£1 a week, £8 for the 
next half-term or £15 for the next full term). We use any money raised (following the purchase 
of snack) to purchase different resources for class, for crafting, baking, etc.  

• Learners are also encouraged to bring water bottles (containing only water) to drink 
throughout the day. 
 

Outdoor Learning 

• Outdoor learning is a large part of our school curriculum, and we plan to spend a lot of time 
learning outdoors. Should you wish for your child to change their footwear, then please send 
appropriate outdoor footwear (e.g. wellies) into school in a labelled bag. This can be left in 
school on your child’s peg. This is optional and not required.  
 

Jumpers and Clothing 

• Please ensure all jumpers, cardigans and clothing are labelled clearly with your child’s name. 
We understand how expensive uniform can be and hope to avoid anything going missing.  
 

New Piota App 

• We now have a new school app called Piota. Please keep an eye on this (as well as Twitter and 
our school website) for any updates, messages and information. Should you need any support 
to get set up, please let us know.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to 
contact us. 

Diolch yn fawr, 

Mr Patterson and Mrs Morgans 


